
 
 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 8th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

It has been wonderful to welcome the students back to school since the half term break and 

to see them enjoying our new environment.  

 

The builders have worked really hard over the past few weeks and I am delighted to update 

you that the top two floors of the building are now complete. All the corridors and 

classrooms have been refurbished, with the technology upgraded, and we now have two 

state of the art computer suites and a music room. The dining room has also been refitted, 

giving the students a pleasant place for lunch and new cold servery option. In addition, we 

have opened 12 classrooms on the 4th floor.  

 

The feedback from students is overwhelmingly positive, with them appreciating that the 

environment is being improved for them to support their academic achievement at City 

Academy. 

 

The development continues to make good progress, with the next stage being ‘floor 3’ and 

our long-awaited library. Our year 8 students are now back at the Langley Walk site and we 

look forward to year 7s joining us as soon as possible. 

 

I will continue to keep you updated on developments. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
  
Rebecca Bakewell  
Headteacher   
 
 
 
 


